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Hello, 
As a resident of Enfield for more than 12 years, I have seen a lot of the improvements of Enfield and the 
disappointment lower income residents have had to face. In this plan for Enfield, the council are doing a great job to 
make Enfield sustainable - environmentally and otherwise. However, it seems houses are proposed to be built for 
Enfield residents, but I urge the council to take into consideration the needs of lower income residents as well. 
These needs of residents that have lived in the borough for decades have being ignored for the needs of people who 
have spent a fraction of their time here.  

Here in Enfield you plan to build ‘well designed, beautiful terraced family homes’ whilst this is a great idea, from a 
perspective of a Enfield resident this seems very worrying. Many of the residents here are not looking for a house 
with such elaborate description, but one they can comfortably reside in, without the worry that these homes will be 
given to more financially well off persons in the coming years.  

I advice the council to help their residents through other medias, instead of sending letters through the post, which 
many people do not get a chance to read. This can include sending a representative around homes with the most 
valuable residents to help better understand their struggles.  

Here in Enfield we have large ethnic minority groups who help make Enfield the borough it is today, but these 
residents are not well versed in English and are not given the chance to fully input their thoughts into a process 
which will have a huge impact on them. Many groups have missed opportunities from the council due to missed 
information.  

I would like to have a meeting with a representative from the council to help voice the concerns of residents, my 
own concerns and simply help.  

Yours sincerely,  


